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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: 

To: Jeanette Sickel 

Cc: 
Subject: RE: confidential documents from Vision, DN 080512 

Monday, September 22,2008 2:OO PM 

Phillip Ellis; Jean Hartman; Patsy White 

ok, per this e-mail i will return confidential documents 07975-08 and 08856-08 back to the source. 

From: Jeanette Sickel 
Sent: Monday, September 22,2008 11:41 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Phillip Ellis; Jean Hartman; Patsy White 
Subject: confidential documents from Vision, DN 080512 

Per conversation with Marguerite this morning, the documents 07975-08 and 08856-08 that were received from Vision I FL [in 
the work on Docket No. 080512] have been returned to the clerk's office. Staff has no further need for these documents and they 
may be returned to the source. 

It will not be necessary for staff to evaluate the recently filed documents that would be required to make a determination that 
confidential treatment is justified for any of the documents that have been filed in this docket. All documents filed as confidential 
may be returned to the source. 

Thanks for your help. 

Jeanette S. Sickel 
Engineer Specialist I l l  
Phone: 850-413-6461 
Fax: 850-413-6462 
emaii: jsickel@psc.state.fl.us 
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